
Welcome to Integrity Church’s VBS!  We look forward to having your children attend! Here is 
an idea of the week’s events your child will experience and some guidelines for all.

Upon Arrival: Please go to the registration table assigned to your child’s last name where you 
will receive your child’s name badge. If your child has allergies or special medical needs, 
please let the registrars know. We also have a registered nurse on site during VBS.

We require children to wear closed toed shoes, accept for water day on Friday.

VBS starts at 9:00am, promptly and ends at 12:30pm.

Since we use all areas of our building during VBS, we are not able to accommodate parents 
staying during our program. You are welcome to watch our closing assemblies in the back of 
the sanctuary, (starts approximately 25 minutes before pickup time).

Each child’s age group will start in the sanctuary for the opening assembly as they learn about 
our Jungle Journey. They will then visit several stations daily on our “Jungle Cruise”: Teaching, 
Crafts, Snack, Games and Music.

After visiting all the stations, your adventurer will head back to the sanctuary for our closing 
assembly. When the children are dismissed, please lead them to the same registration station 
you checked them into to check out and return their name badge.

We will have 2 special days for the children:

Wednesday July 10th: Dress up day. They are welcome to dress as an adventurer in safari 
gear or as an animal you would see in the jungle. *We ask that you do not give your child 
props that may cause a distraction during their sessions, just a clothing costume only please.

Friday July 12th: Water fun day! Please dress your child in a bathing suit before coming to 
VBS. (We will not be able to help your child in or out of a bathing suit, so please make sure 
they are wearing it). Please also send them with a towel. If you would like to bring dry clothes 
for them to change into after VBS please leave them in your car. The children move to each 
station and it is hard to keep track of belongings.

Friday July 12th: Immediately after the closing assembly we will be hosting a BBQ for all the 
children and their families. You are welcome to stay and bring any younger or older siblings 
that were unable to attend our event. We will all have a blast outside with more water fun. If it 
is raining we will have alternate plans inside.

Sunday, July 14th: You are welcome to join us during our VBS celebration services at 9:30am 
and 11:15am where you children are invited to participate in 2 of our songs! 

Thank you for participating in our annual VBS!

VBS at Integrity Church 
Parent Information


